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Jena Griswald’s proposed changes weakens our already fraudulent voting process. If anything
we need tighter checks and balances on our voting system! Why in the world would anyone

And if electronic voting systems and online voting must be used, you should have the BEST
security measures available. Period.
Please shore up the integrity of our voting system, not make it weaker!

Thank you for your time and consideration,
Gina Offermann



